
  

 
 

                                                                                                                             
27th September 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
A reminder regarding our free Dyslexia Parent Workshop on Friday 4th October from 9am-10.30am at Shoreham Village 
School. 
  
Come and learn about your child's reading development and gain lots of practical and fun ideas to support them in their 
literacy journey. All parents are welcome and this can be valuable to parents of children of all ages. 
  
Please let us know if you'd like to join the workshop by Monday 30th September by completing the form here: 
https://forms.gle/RXHoFAgLbtJGk2r56 
  
Many Thanks 
Mrs Bass 
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